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WM. LYON PHELPS
YALE UNIVERSITY
NEW-HAVEN

29 May 1926

Dear Harvey;-

The enclosed letter is from a great
friend of minewho is one of the most important business
men of Pittsburgh, and I think you will enjoy it. I
spoke of you and your book at a dinner last Thursday night
celebrating the One Fundredth Anniversary of the liew Haven
Hospital,

Affectionately yours,
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